BIGED’S BIT.................

Hello, Good afternoon and Welcome to Princes Park, Home of the Darts.

Today we extend a warm welcome to all associated with Northwood FC. Hope you enjoy the PP
experience. Northwood are one of the few teams to have got the better of The Darts this term, when,
courtesy of a couple of outstanding strikes, they triumphed by 3-2 back in September. So hopefully a
bit of payback today. One thing | have noticed that is probably unique to Northwood, is that they will
possibly have two very similar named players tuning out for them today. Step forward Dwayne and
Dwain Williams. Blimey ,that must be great to be able to chant......... Dwayne/Dwain
Williams.....There’s only TWO Dawyne/Dwain Wiliams’. The ref will have to be on his toes today.!

We had a bit of a struggle to find a way past the bus that Arlesey parked in front of their goal last
Saturday. But thanks to a bullet Adam Flanagan header, the points were once again secured. We
apologise for not netting the usual five goals, for your delectation, but three points is three points. So
there you go! This consolidated our four point lead at the top of the table, with Ware suprisingly
folding 3-0 at home to Canvey Island, and Enfield Town going down 3-1 at Aveley. Sudbury stayed hot
on our heels with a 3-0 romp at home to liford. Next weeks game in Suffolk promises to be a cracker,
and | urge as many of you as possible to make the trip. The club will be running transport to the
game, details elsewhere.

Tuesday night saw us crash out of the Kent Senior Trophy 4-1 at Ebbsfleet. However a great
performance by the Darts squad, which saw us make nine changes from the starting eleven on the
previous Saturday, ensured we were by no means disgraced against our illustrious, highly placed,
full time neighbours, who featured five of their usual starting eleven,and the five subs that made up
the bench from their previous Conference game. Well done guys!

RYMAN LEAGUE MONTHLY AWARDS
We have won the December team of the month award for December. This is to be awarded to captain
Alex O'Brien prior to the game by Ryman League representative Barry Simmons.

SPECIAL OFFER FOR SEASON TICKET HOLDERS
On production of a Dartford Football Club season ticket,

supporters will be able to purchase a 75p single journey (a ARR'VA
on most Arriva services anywhere in the Kent Thameside
Urban area to attend matches at Princes Park, Dartford.
This will allow supporters to make a return journey anywhere on a direct service to Princes Park for
just £1.50

Season ticket holders attending matches at Princes Park from other locations in the Kent Thameside
Urban requiring a change of bus will be able to make each single journey for 75p (i.e. £3.00 return).
Season ticket holders will be able to purchase the reduced rate up to 2 hours before the kick off time.
There will not be a time restriction on travel after the match until the end of service on that day.

For Junior Season ticket holders at Dartford Football Club the cost of each single journey will be 40p
For its launch on Tuesday 29th January 2008 Dartford season ticket holders can obtain this special
offer to travel Stonebridge Rd, Northfleet for the Kent Senior Cup match against Ebbsfleet United.
Football Special tickets are not available on the Fastrack A service or routes 428 and 492 operated by
Arriva on behalf of Transport for London.

Keep Smilin’

Tony



